
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 

Jontell Jones 
Clarkson Construction Company 
4133 Gardner Ave. 
P.O. Box 34315 
Kansas City, MO 64120 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 
LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

JUL 28 2016 

We received your letter dated April 21, 2016, requesting a transfer of control from Clarkson 
Construction Company (License No. 24-32024-02) to Clarkson Equipment Company, LLC. We 
also received your request dated July 20, 2016 to void the transfer of control. Your action for 
transfer of control has been voided. 

If you would like, you may apply for a new NRC license for your location. For additional 
guidance on applying for an NRC license, you may review NUREG-1556, Vol. 9, Rev. 2, 
"Specific GLiidance-AboufMedical Use Licenses":­
http://pbadupws.nrc.gov/docs/ML0734/ML073400289.pdf 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, you 
may contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

Ver1k!Jie; fll.{-
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 


